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I fully support Senate Bill 547. Native plants are an incredibly important part of our 

ecosystem. Implementing an appreciation month for natives will open up education 

that is desperately needed to help our vast landscape thrive. This will help our native 

insects, animals, and plants, who we have seen many in decline. We need these 

intricate relationships to continue. I urge the Senate to think about our future and the 

community efforts we need to keep our planet healthy, and this bill will be a great 

step forward.  


